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July 24,1980
j

Mr. James G. Keppler, Regional Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Region III
U. S. MUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSI0ft
76 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:
,

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-30_1
REPLY TO IE BULLETIN 80-16
P0liti BEACH HUCLEAR PLANT

Your letter of June 27, 1900, forwarded IE Bulletin 80-16. " Potential
Misapplication of Rosemount Inc. Hodels 1151 and 1152 Pressure Transmitters
witn either "A" or "D" Output Codes".

A review of transmitter applications at the Point Beach Nuclear Plant
inoicated that there are no Rosetaount Inc. Model 1151 or 1152 pressure trans-
mitters with output codes "A" or "D" installed in any safety related application.
Also there are no pmsent plans to install these units in any safety related
application.

Very truly yours.

[D
C. W. Fay, Director
Nuclear Power Department

Copy to: U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Office of Inspection and Enfon:ement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555

1 NRC Resident Inspector
Point Seach Nuclear Plant
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